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The City of Jackson is pleased to announce the appointment of Jackson Police 
Chief Chris Mynderup as Interim City Manager, replacing outgoing City Manager 
Yvonne Kimball.  Over the past couple weeks, the City Council conducted 
interviews for the interim posi�on and found Chief Mynderup to be the best fit for 
the posi�on.  Chris Mynderup has commited 22 years of service to the City of 
Jackson Police Department, working his way up the ranks from Officer to 
Detec�ve, Sergeant, Captain, and in 2019 reached his lifelong goal of becoming 
Police Chief.  His steadfast trustworthiness and leadership of the Jackson Police 
Department have prepared him well for this demanding temporary new role, 
overseeing all city opera�ons.  Chief Mynderup’s devo�on and deep commitment 
to the con�nuity of city opera�ons is a testament of his loyalty to the City of 
Jackson and the care of our residents.  Chief Mynderup has honorably stepped up 
to lead the city through the recruitment period for our next permanent City 
Manager.  Mayor Steve McLean stated, “Under Chris Mynderup’s leadership, I 
believe he will deliver a superior level of confidence and calmness to city staff and 
the ci�zens of Jackson during this transi�onal period”.  


